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Dear Governor Cooper, and members of the NC Utilities Commission:

I've recently learned that Duke Energy has proposed major changes to net metering rules that would dramatically and
negatively impact rooftop solar in North Carolina. For families like ours, who have been net metering customers for
several years, we made a decision to take out a loan and invest in rooftop solar because it was a wise long-term
economic investment, and because it was the moral and responsible thing that we could do as individuals to combat
climate change. I realize that it is only one house, but we decided that we wanted to do our part, even if it is a small
part, to help North Carolina's environment.

However, Duke Energy's proposal would only allow us to stay on our current plan until January 1, 2027. It seems unfair
and irresponsible that this company may change the rules that we agreed to when we made an investment in rooftop
solar for the next 20-years.

We strongly urge that these changes to net metering of residential rooftop solars NOT be adopted.
Thank you for your attention to this matter,

David Seth Murray
245 Stable Road
Carrboro, NC 27510


